



26<sup>th</sup> March 2021

## **Building Work Update**

Dear Parents & carers,

I am writing to update you on some exciting building work at Parkland. We have a fantastic opportunity to expand the front of our school by building a new studio space. This is subject to planning consent but will hopefully start in the summer term ready to be used in the next academic year.

The studio will be used for a variety of interventions, workshops and as a new learning space. It is much needed and will be a great asset to Parkland. In order to start with this project we will need to remove two of the trees at the front of school. We will be looking at the whole of our school grounds over the coming months to see how we can plant more trees and develop wildlife and growing areas.

We will continue to communicate further updates with you and share photos as the project develops.

Yours sincerely

Andrews

Mrs J Andrews Headteacher

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Registered in England No. 8104111

Tel: 0116 278 2142 Email: admin@dsatparkland.org

Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk



